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Passage of SB479 affects me personally. It is so vague in use of the term 

“could” rather than “would” that it would make me and every other gun-

owning Maryland citizen a criminal.  It would thus subject me to 

discriminatory enforcement. There is no safe harbor in SB479. 

 

SB479 is draconian, impossible to comply with, and it is unconstitutional. 


